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It was a beautiful day for the 20th annual IBERO American Action League Safe Summer

Picnic at Seneca Park. I am proud to have supported IBERO for a number of years, and was

humbled to receive recognition for that support. I hope everyone had a great day at the Safe

Summer Picnic, and thanks to IBERO for all that they do for the Rochester community!

Click here for more pictures from the IBERO picnic.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/youth
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.10153140955948090.1073742257.22775973089&type=3

